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MEDIA RELEASE 

Sheriff’s Office Searching for Missing Newport Township Man 
The Lake County Sheriff’s Office is seeking the community’s assistance in locating a missing Newport Township 

man.  Jamal J. Nash, 22, was last seen leaving his residence at approximately 2:00PM on March 27, 2020.   

 

At that time, Jamal was driving a Black Ford Edge (Illinois Registration: BU 61128).  Jamal’s family reports he has 

been acting increasingly distant recently and they are concerned about his mental wellbeing. 

 

Jamal left the home without a cellular phone and without money or credit cards.  It is unknown where he would be 

driving to. 

 

Jamal is described as being 6’1,” 180 pounds, with black hair and brown eyes. He was last seen wearing a jacket with 

fur on the hood, a red sweater, black jogging pants, and blue gym shoes.   

 

If you see Jamal, please call 911, so his wellbeing can be checked.   
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